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Faculty Senate Meeting Minutes 

March 1, 2021, 3:30 PM 

Virtual 

 

 

 

The meeting convened at 3:35 PM.  

2_1_21 Faculty Senate Meeting Minutes, (President Graves) 

A motion was made to accept the 2_1_21 Faculty Senate Minutes.  The motion passed with 
70 in favor, 0 opposed and 2 abstaining. 

Graduate Policy and Affairs Committee (GPAC), (Professor Humberd) 

- Proposal for a Biomedical Engineering Option in the PhD in Engineering 
 
This proposal was withdrawn from the agenda. 

 
Undergraduate Policy Committee Meeting 
 

- Proposal to add a three credit Research requirement to the Bachelor of Arts (BA) in Peace and 
Conflict Studies 

 
A motion was made to accept the proposal.  The motion passed with 67 in favor, 1 opposed and 
4 abstaining.  

 
For Information Only 
 
Graduate Policy and Affairs Committee (GPAC), (Professor Humberd) 
 

- Proposal to revise the Ergonomics and Biomechanics Certificate 
 

Undergraduate Policy Committee Meeting 
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- Proposal to update electives in the Architectural Studies Minor 

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:45 PM. 
 

 

 
 
 




